Nagaland Board of School Education
Kohima

NOTIFICATION NO. 7/ 2021
Dated Kohima, the 2" February, 2021

NBE-28/Ad-NSE/2020-21 :: Financial Literacy Course was introduced in
secondary level from the academic session 2016 and with reference to Notification
No0.40/2016 dated 7.12.2016, Financial Literacy Course was made compulsory in Classes
IX & X for all the registered schools having Higher Secondary sections from the
academic session 2017,

In this regard. a virtual/online training of the Financial Literacy
teachers for the newly upgraded higher secondary schools is scheduled to be held
tentatively in the last week of February 2021. Apart from the newly upgraded schools.
schools who have appointed new teachers for the course need to be trained to teach
the course. Therefore. schools who have appointed new teachers are requested to inform
the Board by mail at nbsensef@gmail.com on or before 15™ February 2021.

Any other high school interested in introducing the Financial
Literacy Course in Class 1X for the academic session 2021 can write to the Board at
nbsenseiwgmail.com on or before 15" February 2021 so that the teachers can be trained
1o teach the course.
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Copy 10:-
I. The Special Secretary to the Government of Nagaland.
School Education & SCERT, Kohima.
2. The Principal Director, School Education for information.
\/f All Registered Schools for information and necessary action.
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